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May 30, 2006
	TO:


	Members Advisory Group (MAG)

	FROM:


	Tom Iverson



	SUBJECT:
	Data Management Support material for May 30, 2006 MAG Meeting


The MAG is meeting today to discuss the recent Columbia Basin Data Center proposal released for public comment by the Northwest Power and Conservation Council (NPCC).  The proposal calls for the development of a regional data center to address a May 2000 Independent Science Review Panel (ISRP) report on the inadequacies of the data system for the Columbia Basin fish and wildlife and the 2000 Council’s Fish and Wildlife Program.  

The proposal claims “Many of the same problems first identified by the ISRP in 2000 persist today. There is no comprehensive data inventory available for the Columbia Basin that identifies data gaps and no projects have been approved or even proposed to close those gaps. The Council has yet to approve guidelines for collecting or reporting data and there is still no Internet access for broad categories of Columbia Basin Data.”

In fact, the NPCC has addressed many of the issues identified in the ISRP report and the 2000 Program.  There are several projects underway addressing these inadequacies including PNAMP, NED, CSMEP, CBFWA and others.  The fish and wildlife managers will be discussing whether to develop comments on the proposal.  Attached for discussion purposes in a red-line markup of the proposal with suggestions how the Members may respond.

In summary: 

· All elements of the Columbia Basin Data Center Proposal currently exist within existing projects in the Fish and Wildlife Program

· The FY 2007-2009 MSRT recommendations will demonstrate connectivity between projects, and the CBFWA Status of the Resource Project addresses most of the Council’s defined responsibilities (data gaps, internet access, oversight, etc.) identified in the proposal

· FY 2007-2009 Project recommendations will provide opportunity to adapt proposals to fit better into regional information framework

If you have questions or concerns please contact Tom Iverson at (503) 229-0191. 
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